
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12th June 2023 
 

 
Dear Parent 
 
In our ongoing efforts to raise the standards of behaviour at Wellfield, we have made some 
slight amendments to our behaviour policy. In order to improve standards in detention, ILR, 
and Internal Exclusion, we have implemented an SLT detention for students who do not meet 
our expectations when completing detentions.  
 
Students who incur an after-school detention for breaches of our behaviour policy will now 
complete a 45-minute detention (from 3:00pm to 3:45pm) the day after the sanction is 
issued. Students who are unable to complete their after-school detention successfully, will be 
asked to repeat their detention on a Friday for a full hour (3:00pm until 4:00pm). 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and understanding. If you have any concerns or 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact. 
 
Your sincerely, 
 
A Carroll 

 

Mr A Carroll 
Assistant Headteacher Behaviour and Culture 
 

 

 
 
 


